
Frequently Asked Questions: OCIF during College Faculty Strike 
 
If there is a College Faculty Strike will the Ontario College Information Fair still be open on October 24 
& 25, 2017? 

Yes, if there is a College Faculty Strike the Ontario College Information Fair will still run as 
scheduled. College support staff, administrators and students will be on hand to talk about their 
particular college. 

 
Will there be a picket line at the Ontario College Information Fair? 

There may be a picket line set up during the Ontario College Information Fair. The Enercare 
Centre is located on private property, the only area where picketing would be permitted would 
be on the sidewalk at the Princes’ Gate indicated in the red area in the picture below. The 
yellow circles indicate all the access points to the Enercare Centre. 

 
 
 
What is the best way to arrive at the Ontario College Information Fair? 

The Enercare Centre is accessible by transit – TTC and Go Transit. There is also are bicycle racks 
and plenty of paid parking. Here is the link on information on how to get to the Enercare Centre. 
https://www.enercarecentre.com/visiting/getting-here 

 
What are the issues? 

Information regarding strike issues can be found at the following websites: 

 College Management Information (College Employer Council)  

 OPSEU Faculty Union Information 
 
Can you still apply to an Ontario College while a Faculty Strike is occurring? 

Yes, you can still apply. Applications to all colleges are submitted online centrally at 
www.ontariocolleges.ca 

https://www.enercarecentre.com/visiting/getting-here
https://thecouncil.on.ca/articles/1597
https://opseu.org/sector/caat-academic
http://www.ontariocolleges.ca/

